Planning Board Meeting 
May 05, 2021

Present:  Peter Gardner, Lewis Wills, Brian Rundlett, Stacie Rundlett, Ben West, Foster Robinson, Brook Gardner.

Peter called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.
The Board reviewed the minutes from the March 2021 meeting.  It was motioned to accept the minutes as written and 2nd all were in favor.
Ben West presented to the Board an application for a storage facility on Chick Rd.  There was a lengthy discussion about the facility, size of the buildings, abutting properties, timeframe for the project.
After reviewing all of the documentation, Brian motioned to accept and approve the application, Lewis 2nd, and all were in favor.

There were no other items by the Board.  Meeting was adjourned at 6:55pm
These minutes were approved by the Board at the September 1st meeting. smr
